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You're Invited
To join us in the celebration of

the Grand Opening
of Burlington Humane’s 
New Adoption Centre

Sunday, September 14, 2008
12:30pm - 4:00pm

Ribbon cutting  1:00 p.m.
740 Griffith Court, Burlington

Silent Auction and Light Refreshments
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The Burlington Humane Society        
Incorporated is a Registered Charity 
(119254498RR0001) founded in 1974. 

2008-9 Board of Directors 
President 
Jolene Regan 
Vice President / Assistant Adoptions 
Sue Tilley 
Adoptions 
Judy Coney 
Secretary 
Patricia Howard 
Treasurer & CPO 
Karen Hunter 
Volunteers 
Janice Farquhar 
Membership 
Eithne Whaley 
Donations 
Jenn Odorico 
Attic Store 
Olwen Dews 
Pet Therapy 
Belva Giles 
Sheila Morris 
Publicity 
Mary Hopkins 
Directors 
Colin Chapman 
Carole McArthur 

Adoption Counsellors 
Mary Anne Edwards 
Julie Lucas 

Hours of Operation 
Adoption Centre 
10:00 a.m.— 5:00 p.m.  
Monday—Saturday 
Phone: 905-637-7325 
The Attic 
10:00 a.m.— 4:00 p.m.  
Monday—Saturday 
Phone: 905-333-5885 
The Loft 
10:00 a.m.— 5:00 p.m.  
Monday—Saturday 
Phone: 905-633-8143 

OUR MISSION:  
Burlington Humane is an organization 
of volunteers dedicated to the care and 
protection of the stray and abandoned 
animals in the Burlington area,           
operating solely on the generosity of the 
community. Burlington Humane is not affiliated with the Ontario SPCA or associated with the       

Hamilton/Burlington SPCA 

President’s  Message by Jolene Regan 
This Fall is full of events that I hope you all will be attending. The Grand Opening for 
the new shelter at 12:30 p.m. on Sunday, September 14 will be a time to show off the 
new shelter and see how donations to the building fund have been put to good use. 

Thanks to all who have made this new shelter a reality – we have had so many positive 
comments from those who have already been for a tour, and from those coming in to 
adopt an animal. It is truly a welcome place for the public and a safe and comfortable 
haven for the animals as they await their forever homes. 

The annual fundraising event at Flamboro Downs will be held on Sunday, September 
28. This is always a fun evening and your support is critical to our ongoing operations.  
And, the Howl-o-Ween Pawty will be held on October 18 at our new shelter. Join us 
for some FUN! 

I have heard several comments that we have this new building – we must be really 
“rich”! Yes, we are “rich” in being able to build such a wonderful place for the ani-
mals! We have saved for over 10 years for this “dream” to come true, and been able to 
care for the animals also. The cost of running the building is very similar to the cost of 
renting our former premises, and with The Loft as an added contributor, we will be 
able to pay the building expenses. Your donations and support of fundraising events 
will continue to pay for the care of the animals, as always. 

Urgent news: 

Some of you may have heard of the proposed Bill 50: Provincial Animal Welfare Act, 
2008. There are several sections of the Act that are contentious and on July 21, I made 
a presentation to the Justice Committee on Section 6 of the proposed Bill. That Section 
would give the right to the Ontario SPCA to designate use of the name “humane soci-
ety” to those organizations of THEIR choosing. Many humane societies in Ontario, 
some affiliated with the OSPCA, and some independent, as we are, spoke out against 
this section. We were assured at that time that we would be “safe” from losing our 
name – the majority Liberal committee spokesperson Dave Levac stating “You can 
rest assured that the name will stay the same”. 

Comments from Garfield Dunlop (PC) were: “… it looks like the government is going 
to cave on this one particular area”. 

Comments from Cheri DiNovo (NDP) were: “Don’t be snowed by spin”. Unfortu-
nately she was correct. 

Amendments were made to Section 6, however, those amendments only appear to pro-
tect those humane societies who were affiliates as of April 3, 2008. Mr. Levac’s (Lib) 
comments regarding those independent  organizations that use the “humane society” 
name: “It’s the courts that are now going to be carrying the load on decisions in terms 
of whether or not somebody can or cannot maintain their name”. 

Cheri DiNovo (NDP) comments: “Why do we have this section in? It does affect exist-
ing organizations. Why force those existing organizations to have to go to court? What 
is the point in that? They’re going to take valuable money away from the good work 
that they do with animals to spend on lawyers. Is that in the interest of animals?”. 
Garfield Dunlop (PC) comments: “….our party won’t be supporting this either (the 
amendment to section 6)”. 

Due to our history over the past 6 years with the OSPCA and the Hamilton SPCA, we 
are sure this Bill, when passed, will impact us negatively. 

What can you do? Write or phone your MPP and protest Bill 50. The bill will now go 
to the legislature for Third reading when it convenes on Sept. 23. We will continue to 
fight this bill also. The NDP and PC’s will be voting against it. After hearing from 
other people and groups that have also borne the brunt of the OSPCA, this bill will 
only give the inspectors more power with no accountability.  Should this be given leg-
islative approval? Check out our website for more information. 

President's Message
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We have been in the new Adoption Centre for 3 months now and 
it is everything I hoped it would be. 

We are still fine tuning some of our procedures and I thank all 
the volunteers for hanging in there as we explore new ideas.  
Having our dogs with us has been great.  I cannot believe what 
wonderful dogs we have had in our care while waiting for their 
forever homes.  I can honestly say there has not been one I 
wouldn’t have gladly welcomed into my home if I didn’t already 
have a full house.  Getting our dog volunteers organized is a bit 
of a challenge since we do not always have dogs, but we are 
working on it.  I think our cats and kittens are happy and health-
ier with lots of space and our cat display has turned out to be a 
wonderful source of laughter as we watch the kittens and cats 
play. 

Another idea we have had is to extend our hours.  On a tempo-
rary trial basis we are going to be opening Sunday afternoons 
from 12 p.m. to 3 p.m.  We feel this better serves our community 
with more flexible hours.  Watch the Pet Of The Week ad in The 
Post to see when we are starting to open Sundays. 

On the day we moved 
we had just gotten the 
animals over to the 
new Adoption Centre, 
when I got a call a vol-
unteer had found a kit-
ten in a box with 2 lit-
termates. Unfortu-
nately, the two litter-
mates had died. They 
guessed  the kitten to 
be just days old.  We 

quickly searched boxes for our supplies for hand feeding a kitten 
and luckily we found them right away. Everyone stopped what 
they were doing and we all watched this little kitten be fed.  How 
cruel to leave kittens in a box to die in a parking lot.  However, I 
am happy to tell you that little kitten, we named Lori is now 
thriving and very happy and a bit of a scamp to boot, thanks to 
her foster Sue 
Tilley.  That night 
I thought how lit-
tle Lori was a 
metaphor for all 
the animals that 
will be saved with 
our new building. 

Hope to see you 
all on the 14th.

Adoptions Report by Judy Coney Special Appeal for our  
Special Animals

Nugget is a 9-year-old spayed fe-
male. Although older, Nugget still likes 
to play and particularly enjoys chasing 
her catnip ball around. She is a curious 
girl who likes to explore her surround-
ings. Nugget really enjoys perching on 
a chair or higher spot to receive one on 
one attention, which is great if it includes being scratched around 
the ears and under the chin. She is a sweet girl who has had a 
tough few months but is now feeling better and is slowly learning 
to trust. She is really looking forward to finding a home where 
she can sit somewhere warm and cozy in the sun, look out the 
window and receive all the TLC she needs to settle in with her 
new family. Nugget has a medical condition that will require 
regular vet visits and medication for the rest of her life. 

These cute little kittens are still a little shy but coming out of 
their shells to play with other kittens. They have had a tough few 
weeks and are finding that life in the shelter is a lot busier than 
they are used to. They are slowly learning to trust and play, love 
each other’s company and like to meet people slowly and quietly 
so that they can trust first before they share their affection and 
purrs. With some patience and lots of TLC, these kittens are sure 
to shine and become wonderful additions to a family. 

Eeyore is a 15-week-old grey and white medium-haired neu-
tered male . 

Tigger is a 15-week-old grey and white medium-haired male 
kitten. Tigger has cardiomyopathy. If you are interested in Tigger 
please call us for more information on this little guy's condition 
and treatment. 

Elvis is a sweet 1 to 2-year-
old grey and white medium-
haired neutered male. Elvis was 
found with a broken pelvis but 
has never let his injury get him 
down. This sweet boy loves 
attention and is a real lap cat. 
He will follow you anywhere 
looking for some tickles, pets, 

ear scratches or any other attention he can talk you into (and he 
does talk). Elvis is looking for a quiet home where he can build 
up his strength again, but is happy to snuggle with you until fully 
healed and ready to play again. 
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Donations
Donations were received 
from: 
Agnes Kowalczyk 
Aidan Crowder 
Alex & Jennifer Wozniak 
Alexander Burke 
Anita Boxall 
Anna Husack 
Antoinette Wells 
Ashley Fryer 
Audrey Robertson 
Audrey Selby 
B. Paolini 
Barb Duncan 
Bernard Dutka 
Bernice Donaldson 
Charles Palmer 
Clarice Coney 
Connie Kozak 
Darlene Twyman 
David and Jenny Stokes 
David Stevens 
Deidre Kearns 
Diane Scoffield 
Dimple Kumar 
Don Grant 
Dorris Witter 
Edna Forde 
Edward Kotric 
Eileen Cooper 
Estate of Ethel Marie Griffith 
Evelyn Robbins 
Frances Cestnik 
Frances Ganski 
Frances Nicholls 
Frenda Gordon 
Georgina Winfield-Paul 
Gerald Jenkins 
Gwendowlyn Cross 
Gwyneth Steinnagel 
Heather Wilde 
Helen Dodds 
Helen Marshall 
Helen Wright 

Helga Blamauer 
James Burton 
James Kalil 
Jamie Barron 
Jane Jenner 
Jean Kendrick 
Joan Keighley 
Johanna DoBoer 
John & Rita Harrison 
Jude Levett 
Judith Creighton 
Karen Brady 
Karmel Sakran 
Kathy Walton 
Kim Auckland 
Lillian Docherty 
Linda O'Sullivan 
Lise Riverin 
Lori Parcells 
Lorris Keizer 
Louise Harris 
Maja Baltus 
Manuela McPhee 
Margaret Ranahan 
Mark Mitchell 
Marta Baker 
Martha Doberstein 
Maureen Crossman 
Michael Griffith 
Michaela Klokoff 
Michelle Jaggers 
Millie Dove 
Mitch & Linda Banks 
Nancy Norton 
Olive Mould 
Olive Murphy 
Pamela Mills 
Parkers of Burlington 
Patricia Howard 
Paul Cowan 
Paul Kinghorn 
Peggy Ross 
Peggy's of Milton 
Petra Ashton 

Raymond Bradshaw 
Renee Sirbu 
Roberta Perry 
Rosalie Anderson 
Roy McDougall 
Sandra Brown-Buck 
Sherry and Richard Murray 
Sobey's 
Stephen Garland 
T. Michael Conoley 
Terry Savriol 
The Kathleen-Mary & Walter 
Barron Family Foundation 
Tiffany Landry 
United Way of York 
Wendy Posner 
Wilma Friend 

In Honour of 

Alaina and Louis-Ross Prue 
Janice Johnston 
Deirdre McNeill 
Michael McNeill 
Georgia Montour's 13th 
Birthday 
Sara Bauer 
Jennifer Celi 
Brenda Celi 
Kramer's Birthday 
Diane Regan 
Mary Lindo's Birthday 
Marguerite Birett 
Our Cat Cleo 
Camille Jones 
Owen Hunter's 9th Birthday 
Lydia Piersanti  

In Memory of People 

Agnes Wied
Lynn Armstrong 
Judy & Ian Coney 
Mary Anne Edwards 
Janice and Jim Farqhuar 
Joyce Horrax 
Linda Mikeska  

Patricia and Richard     
Howard 
Jenn Odorico 
Linda Vipond 
Aunty Jean 
Susan Hansen 
Bob Argall 
Headon Forest Animal    
Hospital 
Casey Leonard 
Mary Lou Sheridan 
Catherine Telford 
Rosalie Anderson 
Donna Hamilton 
Sheila Mullins 
Dorothy Taylor 
Leonore Arany 
Bell Canada 
Pete and Shirley Brunt  
Teddie Margaret Champagne 
Paul and Mary Anne        
Edwards 
D. Hindley 
John Horsman 
Marie Khalil 
Jolene Regan 
Diane Rumple 
Freda Wright 
Jeannie, Rick and Andrea 
Zajac 
Erma Phyllis Sandham 
Chris Ragonetti 
Evelyn Gardner 
Margaret Biggar 
Frank Koen 
John Sauve 
Frank Schwieder 
Margo Sinardi 
Gordon McKillop 
Karen Marlatt 
Huntley Bush 
Deborah Garrett 
Harold Leach 
Lynn Armstrong 
Judy & Ian Coney 
Mary Anne Edwards 
Janice and Jim Farqhuar 
Patricia & Richard Howard 
Elizabeth Jamieson 
Jenn Odorico 
Tim & Jolene Regan 
Linda Vipond 

Bob and Joan Brakel, Barbara 
Davies, Fred and Mary Ellen    

Forsyth, Leon King, Nutri Turf, 
Patricia Powell, Jolene and Tim 

Regan & StressCrete Limited  
Due to space restrictions, memberships and renewals will no 

longer be listed as donations in the newsletter.  Donations made 
with a membership will, of course, be included. 
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Harry Newman 
Eleanor Adam 
Gary and Sandy Bonnewell 
George and Rita Bonnewell 
Carmen Bourgouin 
Burlington Youth Soccer Club 
Lucille Dupuis 
Phillip and Margaret  
Harrison 
John and Mary McIntyre 
Lisa Milan 
Kevin and Judy Muldoon 
Neary Family 
George Staples 
Jeanne Anderson 
Lois Burger 
Helen Brumfield 
Anne Kimber 
Adrienne McFarlane 
Jeanne d'Arc Dinelle 
Linda, Peter, Karen and 
Kevin Stone 
Jessie Pothier 
Erwin Nulle 
John Powell 
Campbell Family 
Katie Telford

Charles and Edna Cudmore 
Patricia Nicholson 
Kody MacIver 
Terri Ding 
Lilian Jean Lemay 
The Baker Family 
Janet Brimer 
Greg and Carolyn Cappelli 
Anne & Ron Ellerbeck 
Azaad Kassam 
Stefani Pelowich 
Nancy and George Simpson 
Stephen Weber 
Lucy Havers 
Doreen and James Wilson 
Margaret Halcrow 
Margaret and David  
Halcrow 
Mike Gardiner 
Vic and Rauna Odorico 
Jennifer Odorico 
Myrtle Page 
John Andaloro 
Steve and Sharon Defauw 
Cynthia Luciano 
Marlene and Marcel         
Opdecam 

Jeff Page 
Norm Simpson 
Matt Family 
Margaret Pranschke 
Toronto and Hamilton Auto 
Electric Limited 
735 Firebird Squardon 
Patricia Townsend Leduc  
Mike and Susan Collee 
Gordon Hodson  
Holly McEwen 
Marie Schaefer 
Ralph Pegg 
Kirsty Guerriero 
Sheila and Doug Hardie 
Scott Robinson 
Merv and Elaine Gross 
Susan Houghton 
Dr. Jared Nabeta 

In Memory of Pets 

Ashley-Pooh and Gemma 
Suzanne Spehar 
Brandy 
Donna Abbott 
Brutus 
Ray and Shirley McCombe 

Chester Haun 
Mary Anne Edwards 
Linda Vipond 
Chianti 
Maureen Crossman 
Ginger 
Linda and Rick Duerden 
Julia 
Haak Bakken 
Molly 
Judy Coney 
Polly Jeffrey 
Jan Greey 
Pucci
Barbara Vipond 
Linda Vipond 
Sam Carpenter 
Patricia Howard 
Sammie & Wally 
Peter and Judy Repath 
Sydney 
Margaret Mladen 
Tinker
Edward Walker 
Zak loving companion of 
Barb Hallam 
Judith Creighton 

Burlington Humane were 
happy recipients of some 
help from Union Gas - 
Helping Hands in Action 
in July 2008.  Union Gas 
donated money to BHS 
that was used to buy trees 
to line the back of the 
property by the train 

tracks. Union Gas reps then came and did all the planting 
for us, for which we are very grateful.   

Thanks also to Terra Greenhouses and Denbok for their 
assistance in this project. 

Pictured here are 
the volunteers in 
front of the trees 
they had just 
planted in the 
pouring rain and 
one of the kittens 
saying thank you 
to a Union Gas - 
Helping Hands in 
Action volunteer. 

Special Thanks: 

BMO Employee Charitable 
Foundation
L. Finlay—13th birthday  
donation
Goodlife Fitness Clubs 
Michael Griffith—House Sale
Suzanne Hopkins—Caricatures 
by Taylor Hopkins
Justin Moses—In lieu of wed-
ding favours

Lori Parcells—For care of Lori 
the kitten
Joshua Pratt—Mother’s Day 
Fundraiser
Sacred Heart of Jesus Catholic 
School—Cage Comforter  
Program by Stephanie Trania
United Way of Burlington 
United Way of Greater Toronto 
United Way of Oakville 
United Way of Peel 

Stephanie came up with the idea to 
make 'cage comforters' for the cats to 
sleep on at the Adoption Centre. 

Her school, Sacred Heart of Jesus 
Catholic School. held a pyjama party 
day for a donation of at least $1.00 per 
child to raise funds for BHS. 

Using donated materials, Stephanie and 
her family made 25 cute and comfy beds 
for the cats to sleep on. As you can see, Stephanie and her beds 
were a huge hit with our kittens, Peach, Mango and Whoopee. 
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Taylor Moving were generous 
enough to donate boxes to help us 
move to our new Adoption     
Centre.  The donation of boxes by 
Taylor Moving saved us a lot of 
time and made the move easier 
and our sincere thanks go to them.  

Tandet were kind enough to let 
us have the use of one of their 
trucks for the weekends of our 
move. 
We realise this is a busy time for 
truck rentals and we are very 
thankful for their generosity. 

Kathleen asked for donations to 
BHS instead of presents when 
she recently celebrated her 5th
birthday. Kathleen brought in 
boxes of presents for the animals 
and is pictured here with one our 
newest kittens at the Adoption 
Centre 

This year we celebrated 'Cinco de Spayo' in style 
with snacks from Mexicali Rosa's. 

Our annual adoptathon adopters were grateful for 
the snacks while they 
filled in their paperwork 
and some lucky adopters 
took home 'Munchie 
Cards' for free snacks at 
Mexicali Rosa's on 
Fairview St. 

The annual Pet Therapy pot 
luck was held at Helga  

Blaumaur's to kick off the 
new season. Volunteers are 
always  welcome to join the 
program.  Call or email the 
Adoption Centre for more 

details. 

When Britt    cele-
brated her 13th 
birthday with lots of 
friends, she     de-
cided that all those 
gifts would be used 
better by a charity.  

Britt's friends and 
family donated over $300      towards the Burling-
ton Humane Society for her birthday. Britt is pic-
tured here with Floppy who was adopted the very 
same day. 

Exciting News! The Loft, located at the new 
adoption centre at 740 Griffith Court is now 
open. A complementary store to The Attic, at 
479 John St., The Loft will sell similar items 
- gently used household items, books, cloth-
ing, jewellery and 
crafts.  

Two great stores to shop for bargain items! 
And, remember donations for resale -        
seasonal items are appreciated, as storage 

space is limited. 

Thanks to all 
those who volunteer at both stores, and those 
who donate items. If you would like to     
volunteer at either store, please call the   
adoption centre or send an e-mail. 

The Attic & The Loft

The Booksale was this year 
held at the Adoption Centre 
from August 14-16.  It was a 
tremendous success raising 

over $2500. 

A  second Booksale is planned for October 23-25 
and will also be held at the Adoption Centre.  It is a 
great chance to stock up on some winter reading at a 

great price while helping BHS. 

Aaron Howe, Anissa Fluit, 
Teri Haslam, Ryley Taggart, 
and Hillary Lawson from Mrs. 
Henderson's Civics class in 
Grimsby Secondary School 
were given an assignment of 

choosing a cause, researching and reporting on the 
cause and volunteering. They ran out of time to volun-
teer and chose to hold a bake sale to raise funds for 
BHS. They raised $127, which was matched by Teri 
Haslam’s father to donate a total of $254.19. 

Allison and Ethan  
donated the proceeds of 
their lemon aid stand to 
Burlington Humane to 
help care for all the  
animals  
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Fundraising Report by Patricia Howard 

As the seasons change, so do the challenges facing us at 
Burlington Humane!  Kitten season started early and has 
every expectation of finishing late, thanks to the weather 
prolonging outdoor activities of all kinds. 

Our 15th annual POOCH 
PROMENADE in May 
was a successful and en-
tertaining day as many of 
our friends and supporters, 
along with their four-
legged companions, came 
out to walk the walk along 
the shores of beautiful 
Lake Ontario.  Our thanks 

as always to all those who took part again this year, as 
well as to the many vendors of pet-related products and 
services who also came to add some interesting booths for 
our guests to enjoy. 

Our GARAGE SALE this year, held on 23rd August, was 
a tremendous success in the new location at the Adoption 
Centre.  We thank all those who donated their treasures as 
well as all those who came to find new ones!  Your inter-
est and continuing support of our activities is sincerely 
appreciated! 

Looking  
forward, we 
have the 
FLAMBORO 
DOWNS 

Night at the Races on Sunday 28th September:  this popu-
lar annual event gives everyone a chance to try their luck 
at the Casino as well as enjoy a roast beef dinner at The 
Top o’ the Turn restaurant!  Why not consider joining us 
this year?  It is an enjoyable evening in support of the 
animals!      Tickets are available at the Adoption Centre. 

Don’t forget to mark our 
3rd annual HOWL-O-
WEEN PAWTY on your 
calendar as well!  This is a 
fun morning of activities, 
canine fashion shows and 
games that this year will be 
held at our new Adoption 
Centre, in collaboration 
with the City’s animal shelter!  Why not come along and 
enjoy a hot dog and drink and have some fun while sup-
porting a good cause!  There will be vendors, contest 
prizes for the best costumes, a raffle table and seasonal 
photos, and you can check out what the well-dressed 
pooch is wearing this Fall season! 

Catch them while you can!  We 
have a few TILES left for pur-
chase!  These plain white tiles can 
be decorated as you wish, in mem-
ory of a loved one (two legged or 
four legged), to commemorate a 
special event or occasion, a birth-
day or anniversary perhaps, or just 
because you want to support a 
good cause and help give a needy animal a second chance 
to find its forever home.  Decorate the tile yourself with 
the special paints provided or have one of our artists do it 
for you!  These tiles will go on the walls of our new 
Adoption Centre as a permanent reminder of all the great 
people who have supported us over the years.  However, 
once these tiles are gone, they’re gone forever.  Last 
chance to make your mark with a decorative tile at our 
new Adoption Centre!  $25 each, or five for $100.  Don’t 
delay and be disappointed! 

We are continuing to collect HBC REWARDS points as 
well as CANADIAN TIRE money to help to buy prizes 
for our fundraising activities or to purchase supplies.   
Please consider donating these two invaluable resources 
to a worthy cause  - thank you! 

Finally, we would like to 
express our sincere apprecia-
tion to all our wonderful vol-
unteers who always come 
out to support our various 
fundraising events and ac-
tivities.  Volunteering is an 
integral part of Burlington 
Humane, and we are so 
grateful for all the many 
hours of support given to us by so many people.  We are 
committed to our goal of finding new forever homes for 
the animals in need in our community, and without the 
unstinting loyalty and efforts of our volunteers we would 
find our job so much harder.  THANK YOU to all in-
volved in helping us fulfill our goals! 

We love our volunteers… just as much as we love our  
animal friends! Twice a day volunteers clean, feed and 

provide interaction with the cats at the Adoption Centre.  
Other volunteers work in reception at the Adoption  
Centre and aid our staff in other jobs. Many other  

volunteers spend time providing services and raising 
money for the Burlington Humane Society at our  

fundraising events. If you are interested in volunteering, 
please call us at  905-637-7325 or download the form on 

our website. 
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Mark your Calendars
Sunday September 28 - Fundraising Night at 
Flamboro Downs - 5:00 p.m.

Saturday October  18 - Howl-o-ween Pawty at 
the Adoption Centre in collaboration with
Burlington Animal Services.

Thursday October 23 - Saturday October 25 - 
Booksale at the Adoption Centre. 

Sunday December 7 - Santa Parade. 

December - Pet Pictures with Santa — watch 
the pet of the week advert in the Burlington Post 
for more information. 

Keep up with the latest news from Burlington Humane with our email newsletter.  You can sign up for the e-newsletter on our website. 

Burlington Humane is a Fundscrip 
member.  Each month you can buy 
giftcards for anything from grocery 
stores to spa days with a   portion of 
your shopping going to Burlington 
Humane at no additional cost to you.   
Check our our website or call for more details or order 
forms.  You can pay on the fundscrip website or directly at 
the Adoption Centre.  Orders are placed on the first     
Monday of the month and arrive the same week for you to 
pick up in time for the weekend. 

I just wanted to write to you a little 
update about my recent adoption of 
Ms. Fergie Fabulously Flossy 
McFadden (nee Flossy).  

When I first took her home and let 
her out of the travel cage, she 
emerged slowly and then darted 
quickly around the condo sizing up 
the joint. Then, after about ten min-

utes of ripping through the place, she discovered "under the bed". What 
a cozy, warm, secure place that was... and all of a sudden her new fa-
vourite place to be. She would periodically come out during the next 
couple of days. Probably once every hour to scope out the place more. 
Then quickly dash under the bed. She acknowledged me on occasion, 
and if she felt up to it, would come close and show affection, then as 
quickly as it started, it ended and "under the bed" she went. 

By Monday night, her "under the bed" days were pretty much over. 
She was out exploring and experiencing all that she could. Trying to 
conquer the highest points in the condo. Of course, to my utter surprise 
one day, somehow she had managed to climb up on TOP of the kitchen 
upper wall cabinets. I'm still in awe of this as she's 12 years old. Looks 
like age has nothing to do with anything and Ms. Fergie definitely has 
proved this. Another little tidbit about 
my new girl, she's a talker. 

I also have to note that I was so very 
pleased with the staff and volunteers 
at BHS who helped me during the 
adoption process. It was a remarkable 
experience and one in which I will 
definitely do again. You ALL were 
so friendly, helpful and sincere. I feel 
like we all got what we wished for in the end. At days end, when I 
crawl into bed and Ms. Fergie quickly follows, purring like a mad cat I 
have a huge smile on my face and I think she does too and that's what 
it's all about I think. 

Again, thank you SO much for Ms. Fergie (nee Flossy) I know we will 
have many years together smiling away.—Dave 

It's been a while now since 
we adopted Salem. But it 
feels like she's been part of 
our family forever! What an 
absolute sweety she is. I met 
Salem while volunteering at 
BHS. As soon as I let her 
out of the cage she rolled on 
her back so I could rub her 
belly. From that moment she 

never left my heart. Already having a cat at home that is 
like a child to me I was a little concerned about how they 
would get along. But I really wanted to give Salem a good 
home so decided to try it out. I am happy to say that every-
thing is fine! Salem has fit right in to our home. Salem has 
the sweetest soul. Never once has she hissed or scratched or 
shown any other emotion other than love love love! She 
loves to play with the feather toy, but her favourite thing to 
play with is a hanging string from a sweater or shirt! Salem 
loves to sit and chatter at the birds she can see through the 
back window...and she has certainly gotten the hang of how 
to ask for some treats! It has made us so happy to give this 
beautiful cat a loving home. She is such a wonderful cat that 
deserves every bit of love we can give her. She says hi and 
thank-you to all the wonderful people that took such good 
care of her while she was at BHS! - Christa REUNITED AND IT FEELS SO GOOD!

I adopted Slushy, and recently I also 
adopted Slushy's mother, Emily. I am 
happy to report that they still remember 
each other and couldn't be happier. They 
both love each other so much and are so 
excited to be reunited again. They will 
spend the rest of their lives together. 

Happy Tails

2009 Entertainment Books are on 
sale at the Adoption Centre. 

Call or pop in for more details. 


